
  
 

                                                   

 

 
 

 

 
awarded to 

Antonis Stefanogiannis, PhD 
For the execution of the DaTscan including the acquisition and the 

deposition of the images on the platform  
Within the PPMI Study (2014-2019)

 

In gratitude for your involvement: 

 

________________________________________ 
Sohini Chowdhury  
Deputy CEO, Michael J. Fox Foundation for 
Parkinson’s Research 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 
Todd Sherer, PhD  
CEO, Michael J. Fox Foundation for Parkinson’s 
Research  


